
BCC: Immigration announcement big step
in right direction

Commenting on the Home Office’s statement on UK immigration policy during the
planned transition period following the UK’s exit from the European Union,
Adam Marshall, Director General of the British Chambers of Commerce (BCC),
said:

“The BCC has long campaigned for an immigration system that supports the
economy, so the UK government’s unilateral offer of rights for EU nationals
during the transition period is a big step in the right direction.

“Since the vote to leave the European Union, employers across the country
have sought assurances and clarity on the status of existing EU workers and
those that arrive during the transition, so they will be pleased to finally
have answers. This announcement will remove significant short-term
uncertainty for families, businesses and wider communities.

“The government’s announcement means that employers can hire EU nationals
during the transition period without expensive and unnecessary compliance
issues, which too often hinder the ability of firms to recruit talent from
overseas when necessary.

“Business will be pleased that during a time of record-high labour shortages,
the government is showing a pragmatic approach to immigration. Firms will
want to see this realism embedded in future migration policy when the UK
leaves the EU.”

Ends

 

Notes to editors:

The British Chambers of Commerce (BCC) sits at the heart of a powerful
network of 52 Accredited Chambers of Commerce across the UK, representing
thousands of businesses of all sizes and within all sectors. Our Global
Business Network connects exporters with nearly 40 markets around the world.
For more information, visit: www.britishchambers.org.uk

Media contacts:

Allan Williams – Head of Press and Communications

020 7654 5812 / 07920583381

Orla Hennessy – Press and Communications Officer

020 7654 5813 / 07825746812

http://www.government-world.com/bcc-immigration-announcement-big-step-in-right-direction/
http://www.government-world.com/bcc-immigration-announcement-big-step-in-right-direction/
http://www.britishchambers.org.uk/

